
From: Fifield, Megan [<email address removed>]  
Sent: March 11, 2016 1:03 PM 
To: Pacific Northwest LNG / GNL Pacific Northwest (CEAA/ACEE) 
Subject: I Support the Pacific Northwest LNG project 
 

In my opinion, proceeding with an LNG industry in BC is of the utmost importance. In addition to the positive 
economic benefit to Northern British Columbia and the Province as a whole, LNG projects will benefit Canada and 
we owe it to the world to supply cleaner energy to the Asian market. 

Realizing there are environmental concerns, I trust that all necessary safeguards will be implemented and monitored 
accordingly. Protecting the environment is of utmost concern to us all and this can be achieved on this project via 
modern technology and strict regulation. 

Please make the decision to support this project. 
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